instagram bet7k - symphonyinn.com

Autor: symphonyinn.com Palavras-chave: instagram bet7k

Editor's Note: Subscribe to Travel's Unlocking Italy newsletter for expert insights on Italy's most popular destinations and lesser-known regions, as well as pre-trip inspiration in the form of movie recommendations, reading lists, and recipes from Stanley Tucci.

People around the world dream of moving to Italy to experience the "Dolce Vita." However, for many, this dream remains unfulfilled due to strict immigration rules.

Italy, like other countries, has specific regulations regarding who can and cannot relocate. Some foreigners can obtain Italian passports through their ancestors, while others take advantage of the "elective residency" visa, which permits immigration as long as a certain amount of passive income (around R\$40,000 per year from investments or property) is available. It's important to note that holders of this visa are prohibited from working.

For those wishing to move and work, the options are extremely limited, as work visas in Italy are highly sought after and scarce.

However, those fortunate enough to secure such a visa can look forward to a life-changing experience.

In November 2024, musicians Zeneba Bowers and Matt Walker left their jobs at the Nashville Symphony, sold their Tennessee home, and moved to the village of Soriano nel Cimino, located 50 miles north of Rome, with only their four cats and their instruments – a violin for Bowers and Walker's cello.

"We wanted a fresh start, a place where we could enjoy more pleasure in life and quality time," says Walker. "Back home, we had a hectic work schedule and wanted to quit our symphony jobs while we still enjoyed it."

The American lifestyle no longer suited them.

Abandoning the American Dream

In the United States, constant busyness is often seen as a virtue, but having a packed schedule can be stressful. "Even though in the BR people say that family is important, nobody can afford to take time off to be together," says Bowers.

The couple sought a new challenge and wanted to start immediately.

"When we looked ahead at our future, it seemed possible that we might continue to repeat the same thing year after year. We loved playing orchestral music, but we wanted to leave when we were at the top of our game, not after we entered retirement," says Bowers.

They had already established a second career, self-publishing guidebooks about Italy and Ireland. Now, it was time to take the leap.

The couple quickly bid farewell to the American dream.

They had little time to plan their move across the Atlantic. They had to act fast and secure an Italian work visa as self-employed artists, which they say is rarely granted.

In September 2024, they hired an immigration lawyer and applied for the visa at the Italian consulate in Detroit on September 17.

Two weeks later, they received their "lavoro autonomo" (self-employed) visas – traditionally considered difficult to obtain. That year, Italy awarded around 3,000 such visas worldwide. Today, that number has dropped to approximately 500.

"We believe the reason we were successful was because we both had strong credentials in addition to our positions in the orchestra, including running our own chamber ensemble and being

Grammy-nominated performers and producers," says Walker.

"We had a long list of big-name musicians that we had performed and recorded with over the years, extensive experience performing and producing concerts, and significant public and press acknowledgement of the same. We feel very lucky."

Having a specialist lawyer handle the application also helped, they believe.

Those fortunate enough to obtain a self-employed visa must relocate within three months or lose it.

"We had to quit our jobs, sell everything we owned, sell our house, and prepare four cats for international transfer to leave on November 19," says Bowers.

The couple chose Soriano nel Cimino, surrounded by forests of chestnut trees and porcini mushrooms, after visiting the area in February 2024, during one of their many Italy trips.

Located in the Tuscia area once inhabited by the ancient Etruscans and filled with catacombs, the village is situated halfway between Rome and Viterbo. On weekends, it attracts Roman day-trippers, hikers, wild boar and mushroom hunters. The couple immediately fell in love with the tranquility and simple life.

In April 2024, they had already purchased a small, 500 square foot apartment for 26,000 euros (R\$28,000). A short distance from the town's piazza, it has a terrace – where the couple would play music for fellow residents during the pandemic lockdowns. The view of the town's medieval Orsini castle from this terrace initially caught their attention.

Minor upgrades, such as knocking down a wall to create an open plan space, installing a gas line, and adding a pellet stove for winter heating, cost an additional 17,000 euros (R\$18,000). They also had to furnish the apartment.

Although the couple were completely out of their comfort zone when they arrived in Soriano nel Cimino, Bowers and Walker say they now feel more comfortable than ever before.

"Here in Italy, we lead a better lifestyle with a higher quality of life, better mental and physical health, a new outlet for our artistry and creativity. We're happier and feel better. And it's also much, much cheaper compared to the States," says Walker.

Moving from Nashville (population 1.3 million) to a quiet village of barely 7,000 locals presented numerous challenges.

Establishing a new life involved managing two businesses (music and travel planning) during and after a pandemic, as well as dealing with the uncertainty and stress of meeting their obligations as immigrant workers, who must regularly provide proof of income to Italian authorities to maintain their work permits, which must be renewed every two years.

Three months after their arrival, the pandemic hit Italy, and their income came to a halt. To pass the time during lockdown, they played their instruments for the villagers from their balcony.

The couple has since fully embraced their new life. They have formed a musical quartet with a local soprano, performing at village festivals, chestnut food fairs, and weddings throughout Italy.

The couple has also started a new business, organizing itineraries for visitors eager to discover Italy's rural beauty. They have written a memoir about their Italian adventure called "I Can't Believe We Live Here."

"There are no other BR expats here, which is another reason why we love Soriano nel Cimino. We have great neighbors, and the villagers are very friendly," says Bowers. "During the lockdown, the elders would bring us fresh veggies from their plots, eggs, and homemade wine."

The couple plans to eventually apply for Italian citizenship when they retire, believing they will have lived in Italy long enough to be eligible. Non-EU citizens must reside in the country for a decade before they can apply.

For now, the future looks promising.

"Everything we own is in this country, we spend our money and earn our income here. It's our home now," says Bowers.

Russell Crowe Estrena Nueva Película Sobre Exorcismo

Esta semana, se estrena una nueva película protagonizada por Russell Crowe. La película trata sobre un demonio que habita en una persona y las luchas de un sacerdote para expulsar al demonio. Es posible que haya visto su cartel, en el que Russell Crowe BR un collar de perro y sostiene un crucifijo.

Si todo esto le suena familiar, es porque hace solo unos meses, Russell Crowe protagonizó otra película sobre un demonio que habita en una persona y las luchas de un sacerdote para expulsar al demonio, en la que Russell Crowe BR un collar de perro y sostiene un crucifijo. Esa película se llamaba El exorcista del papa. Esta nueva película se titula El exorcismo. No se quede atrás.

Si piensa que es algo inexplicable, incluso al borde de la locura, que Russell Crowe haga dos películas sobre el mismo tema, con más o menos el mismo título, en el que BR más o menos el mismo atuendo, y el cartel de cada una use la misma fuente, entonces podría tener razón. Este tipo de cosas no suceden con frecuencia.

Imagine si, después de que Timothée Chalamet protagonizara Duna, se apresurara a hacer otra película de ciencia ficción completamente no relacionada sobre una figura mesiánica adoradora de gusanos llamada El Duning, o si Ryan Gosling y Emily Blunt conmemoraran su último día de filmación en el set de El tipo duro firmando para una comedia de acción exactamente idéntica llamada Aquí viene el Sr. Chiflado.

Incluso Nicolas Cage, en medio de su fase prolífica de "Mira, haré cualquier película que me des", no hizo dos películas tan idénticas como El exorcismo y El exorcista del papa. Incluso cuando hizo dos películas sobre dos hombres diferentes que pueden ver ligeramente en el futuro y usan su habilidad para detener dos fines del mundo diferentes (Siguiente y Saber), tuvo la sensatez de dar unos años entre las dos.

No así Russell Crowe. No. En algún momento, podemos suponer que Russell Crowe se puso un collar de perro, sostuvo un crucifijo, gritó a un demonio y sintió un calmante sentido de serenidad que decidió que esta sería toda su carrera desde ahora.

Sí, Crowe actualmente está experimentando un aumento en la tasa de trabajo, lo que significa que dos de sus películas y una de sus series de televisión se lanzaron entre El exorcista del papa el año pasado y El exorcismo esta semana. Y sí, el contenido de las películas es un poco diferente, en que una es sobre un exorcista y la otra es sobre un actor que interpreta a un exorcista y luego es poseído y luego hace un exorcismo de todos modos. Pero aun así, ¿qué demonios pasó?

Bueno, no echemos toda la culpa a los pies de Crowe. Originalmente, El exorcismo no se llamaba El exorcismo. Cuando se unió para protagonizarlo, todo el camino de regreso en 2024, se llamaba El proyecto de Georgetown. De hecho, la película se filmó en 2024 y probablemente se habría lanzado mucho antes si no hubiera sido por el Covid, que dificultó una ronda de regrabaciones. La postproducción tardó mucho tiempo en completarse, hasta enero.

No fue hasta que la <u>0 beta hcg</u> grafía principal de El exorcismo había terminado durante tres años que Crowe se unió para protagonizar El exorcista del papa. Esa película tuvo un giro mucho más suave. Crowe se unió a la película en junio de 2024, el rodaje comenzó dos meses después y todo se envolvió tres meses después de eso. Y, según los informes, fue un éxito inesperado. El exorcista del papa ganó cuatro veces y media su presupuesto y pasó más de una semana como la película más vista en Netflix.

Así que, de no haber sido por el Covid, podrían haber pasado cuatro años completos entre las dos películas de exorcistas de Russell Crowe. Si ese hubiera sido el caso, apenas habría notado nadie. Y tal vez, solo tal vez, Crowe es un poco una víctima de su propio éxito aquí. Esta es solo una conjetura, pero tiene la sensación de que El exorcismo ha

Informações do documento:

Autor: symphonyinn.com

Assunto: instagram bet7k Palavras-chave: **instagram bet7k - symphonyinn.com** Data de lançamento de: 2024-08-23